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Presidentôs Wordéé. 
 
Hi fellow Rotarians, 
  
Welcome to the New Year ï it is going 
to be a busy, productive time for  
Rotary with some awesome activities 
in store. We are also in for some  
challenges with our diminishing  
membership. 
  
A huge thankyou to the hosts of our 
Home meetings, Roger and Judy, and 
then last week, Elli and Hamish. Those 
who attended were treated to fantastic 
food, company and location. Our hosts went to great effort and I  
really appreciate their enthusiasm. It was good to meet in a very  
social atmosphere. 
  
Our normal meetings resume at the Todd Tavern next Wednesday 
24/01/17. Please make an effort to attend. We have Louise as guest 
speaker, organised by Erwin. 
  
I urge those who have been approached to reconsider nomination as 
President Elect, we are approaching a critical time for the club and 
we need to get this finalised. It is a rewarding job, we have a  
competent Board and if you delegate properly, then achievements 
easily come our way. 
  
The Bangtail Muster is also an event that will need to be addressed. 
Elly M did an outstanding job last year but it shouldnôt fall to him 
every time ï Iôm sure that he would consider mentoring a new  
organiser. 
  
I am very welcome to ideas to improve our meetings ï remember my 
goals for the year. I want our meetings to be ñCanôt miss next weekò 
occasions. I am doing my best with guest speakers and streamlined 
meetings. Please let me know your ideas, maybe the venue could be 
improved, different seating arrangements, screening the kitchen to bar 
avenue. Welcome to voice your opinion and I will endeavour to  
facilitate your ideas. 
  
Cont. overéé. 
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Reminders 

Please advise Suellen (by 

email) if you hold a current 

Ochre Card. Please  

include in your email, the 

card number and expiry 

date. Many thanks. 

óRotary Downunderô  

magazines to Steve Peers, 

please. 

Please give permission, via 

email to Suellen, to receive 

the Arunta through the 

website. 



Presidentôs Report contéé. 
 
Great to see our prospective members Vicki and Clive at quite a few of our recent meetings ï they are 
also keen about our conference and I have good feeling that they will make great Rotarians. I also have 
three other prospective members that I am working on ï watch this space. 
  
We did have Tyson Abbott as guest speaker for 31/01/18. He and his family are moving to Darwin and 
so he has tendered his apologies. Might be time for a ñMe Talkò instead ï any takers? 
  
Donôt forget our conference in March should be a fun event and already quite a few Rotarians from  
Alice have committed to making the journey to Adelaide ï Barossa Valley, I canôt wait! 
  
Anyway, hope to see you next Wednesday! 
  
Regards Dave Letheby 
  
Quote to consider. Advice is what we ask for when we already know the answer but wish we didnôt. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOT Yardé..and the Boats in their new garage 


